## Malcolm Lowry Newsletter

Department of English, Wilfrid Laurier University, Waterloo, Ontario, Canada N2L 3C5

August 16, 1979

Sr. Paul Leduc, Calvario 4 Bis, Tlalpan, Mexico D.F., Mexico

Dear Sr. Leduc:

Professor Alan Cheuse has suggested that you might wish to subscribe to the Malcolm Lowry Newsletter; there is no subscription charge to individuals.

Though I tried to send you copies of #'s 1-4 in an earlier letter, I am repeating the package in case I had your address entirely wrong.

Sincerely,

Paul Tiessen, Editor